

May 31, 2007

Mr. John Abbott, Purchasing Division Department of Administration Post Office Box 50130 Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

Dear Mr. Abbott:

Gopher Sport thanks your program for the invitation to participate in the <u>RFQ#</u> <u>HUT977</u>. Gopher Sport respectfully declines to participate at this time, as it appears that Gopher Sport is unable to supply the requested items at a competitive price. As a catalog vendor assembly and installation is not a service currently provided by Gopher Sport. I have enclosed a current copy of our catalog for your personal review.

Gopher Sport welcomes your programs' future requests for fitness, and recreational equipment and supplies.

We look forward to doing business with your program. Have a nice day!

Warm Regards,

Cheryl Green Bid Supervisor

2001 JIH - LI A 9: 19

PURCHASING DIVISION STATE OF MY

220 - 24th Avenue N.W. P.O. Box 998 Owatonna, MN 55060-0998 TEL (800) 533-0446 • FAX (800) 451-4855 Affirmative Action/Equal Employment Opportunity Employer